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Dear Larks Class,  

 

I hope you are well? Myself, Mrs Coe and Mrs Large are missing you.   

 

Did the Easter Bunny visit and bring you yummy Easter Eggs?   

 

Hopefully you have been keeping busy with the home learning that I sent home with you the last 

time we saw each other?   

 

It will be a little while before we get to be together again, and so I thought I would write to you and 

give you a few ideas of things you could do at home to make you super clever!   

 

Keep practising your phonics, saying the sounds and making the action.  Do you remember the letter 

names?   

 

You could practice singing the alphabet, the days of the week song, and the months of the year song 

that we sing together in class.   

 

Enjoy reading all sorts of stories and use your amazing phonics to sound out any words that you are 

unsure of.  Can you spot any of your Tricky words in the book that you are reading?   

 

Practice reading and writing your Tricky words.  Can you put these words into a sentence, using a 

capital letter, finger spaces and a full stop?   

 

Keep practicing writing your name using cursive script.  Also practice writing your letters and 

numbers, forming them correctly and check to make sure that they are the right way round.     

 



You could practice adding and subtracting numbers.  Finding one more, and one less than numbers, 

and practice counting in 2’s, 5’s and 10’s.   

 

You could go on a shape hunt.  Can you spot shapes around your house or garden?  Are they 2d or 

3d shapes?  Can you name them?   

 

Keep drawing and colouring and practising holding your pencil correctly.  Keep using scissors to cut 

out different shapes.   

 

I’m hoping that you have been trying to find out as much as you can about our topic-Space?  Maybe 

you have become a Space expert?  

 

Maybe you have learnt to do something new?  Like learn to skip, ride your bike or bounce a ball?  

 

I can’t wait to hear about all that you have been doing.  But until we see each other again, 

you are in the safest place, at home with your grown-ups.   

 

Keep safe, be good, and I will see you soon  

 

Miss Wedderburn  

 

 

 

 

 

 


